
Welcome to our newsletter 

We can’t believe our first half term at Treetops 

is over already! What an exciting 7 weeks it has 

been!   

We hope you enjoyed all the wonderful sea 

creatures that the children have been making.  

Our theme next term is the rainforest! 

 

 

 

Treetops operates each day during term time from 7:30am to 9:00am and 3:20pm to 5:50pm  

Full Morning - 7:30 – 9:00am = £5.00. Part Morning - 8:15 – 9:00am = £2.50  

Full Evening – 3:20 – 5:50pm = £9.00. Part Evening - 3:20 – 4:30pm = £4.50  

We have  been busy making 

some fabulous under the sea 

artwork including paper plate 

fishes and yellow submarines!  

We have also been getting in 

touch with nature and been 

making some Autumn wreaths. 
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Keep your eyes peeled for our open evening dates next half term! 

 

We would just like to say a huge thank you for all the wonderful toy and craft donations we have         

received this half term! The children have loved exploring all the new toys and games.   

 

We have also been receiving lots of positive feedback from both the children and parents.  

We would like to thank you for your continued support.   

 

Don’t forget we are always here for your childcare needs. 

The Treetops Team.  

With Christmas just around the corner don’t forget we 

are open until 6pm every night just incase you need to 

get your Christmas shopping done without any peeping 

eyes!  

You can book online up until 12pm the evening before! 


